

Dear Landlord:

Residential and Dining Services at East Stroudsburg University has maintained an off-campus housing list for the last seven years. Its purpose was to assure that students had access to an up to date list of rental units available in the greater Stroudsburg and East Stroudsburg area.

As of June 1, 2019, East Stroudsburg University will discontinue this practice and will no longer host the off campus housing database and webpages. We ask that you please make note of this change so that you can appropriately advertise your rental listing in the future.

Thank you and best wishes in the coming year.

Sincerely

Curtis Dugar, Director of Residential & Dining Services

Hemlock Suites

570-422-3460